
 

  

 PDCC E-Light Newsletter 

261 Columbia Street 

Peace Dale, RI 02879 

(401) 789-7313 

November 21, 2024 

SUNDAY WORSHIP 

10:00 AM 

------------------------------------- 

Office Hours 

Mon, Wed, Thurs   10am–2pm  
 

Contact Us 

SENIOR MINISTER: 

THE REV. A. FRED EVENSON 
FRED.E@MAC.COM  

ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT: 

MARYLOU McMILLAN 
OFFICE@PEACEDALECHURCH.ORG 

------------------------------------- 

Birthdays This Week 

Laurie McCoy 

Karla Steele 

Nathan Wheeler 

Mary Louise McMillan 

 
------------------------------------- 

Visit Our Webpage! 

peacedalechurch.org  

Follow us on Facebook! 

Facebook.com/PeaceDaleChurch  

Last Week’s E-Light 

peacedalechurch.org/e-li 

 

To what are you feeling called? 

What was the formative event for the ancient Hebrews as a people? That 

sounds like a good question of the day, doesn’t it? This Sunday, during the 

Family Worship Service, we are going back in time, in a manner of 

speaking, back to the time of Moses! Do you remember the genesis of his 

remarkable story? What does Moses, and his story, have to do with you 

and your life today? Will there be a burning bush in worship? Come and 

see, come and listen to what God might have to say to you ~ as the story 

of God and God’s children continues in our lives.  

See you on Sunday! Peace and Joy, Brother Fred 

Worship Flowers 

The flowers of November 24 are given to the glory of God 

and in loving memory of their parents, Winfield and Phyllis 

Tucker, by Linda Tucker and Eve Keenan. 

Flowers are a beautiful way to remember a loved one, 

celebrate a special occasion, or simply give to the glory of God.  

If you are interested in donating Sanctuary flowers for 

December or beyond, please contact Carol Anne Hayes at 401-487-9127 or 

carolhayes44@ gmail.com 

Coming in December: Flower 
Purchases Will Support Dinner Table 

In the month of December, purchase of specially marked 

flower bouquets at the Narragansett Stop and Shop will 

generate donations to the Peace Dale Dinner Table. The 

Narragansett Stop and Shop has selected Dinner Table as 

the local recipient of the month for December. 

 

 

 

Next week’s E-Light will be published on 

Tuesday 11/26.  

The Office will be closed Wednesday 11/27 

& Thursday 11/28 for Thanksgiving. 

 

 

  

mailto:FRED.E@MAC.COM
mailto:OFFICE@PEACEDALECHURCH.ORG
https://www.peacedalechurch.org/
https://www.peacedalechurch.org/e-li
http://www.peacedalechurch.org/e-li
https://www.peacedalechurch.org
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Bazaar:  Almost Prune Time for Evergreens 
 Calling All Bakers & Soup Makers 
 Join the Greens Gang 
 Raffle Baskets Thank you! 
 Save Coffee Cans for Cookies 
 White Elephants – PLEASE HELP sort & prep 
Christmas Poinsettias 2024 Order Form 
Church Family Life Events  
Coming in December: Flowers Benefit Dinner Table 
Donate Supplies for Church World Service Kits 
Family Worship Services – 11/24 & 12/22 
Gift Cards with a Kick  
Gratitude Tree is Up – Take a Tag 
Music Academy Lessons 
Musicians and Singers Wanted 
November Mission of the Month – UCC Hurricane Help 
On the Calendar 
Once a Month Singers 
Prayer Matters 
Social Justice in Action 
Stewardship & Thankfulness for God’s Gift of Creation 
Tabitha’s Closet – In Swing for Winter; December Sale 
Ways to Show Thanks at Thanksgiving 
Working: A Musical – Nathaniel Baker, Music Director 
Worship Flowers  
Youth Connect on Sundays 

 

On the Calendar 

Saturday, November 23 @ 

9am Traditional Choir 

rehearsal 

Saturday, November 23 @ 

10am Praise Team rehearsal 

Sunday, November 24 @ 

10am Family Worship  

Saturday, November 30 @ 

9am Traditional Choir 

rehearsal 

Saturday, November 30 @ 

10am Praise Team rehearsal 

Sunday, December 1 @ 

10am Traditional Worship 

with communion 

 

Mondays @ 6:30pm 

NA Meeting – Learn to 

Live 

Tuesdays @ 9:30am 

Prayer Warriors / 

Prayer Circle ALL 

WELCOME! 

Tuesdays @ 4:30pm 

Bistro at Peace Dale 

Dinner Table 

Tuesdays @ 6:30pm 

AA Meeting 

Tuesdays @ 6:30pm 

Bell Choir rehearsals 

ALL WELCOME! 

2nd Thursdays @ 10am 

Women’s Fellowship 

ALL WELCOME 

 

CHRISTMAS POINSETTIAS 2024 

If you wish to donate Christmas poinsettias to decorate our church sanctuary for the Advent 
season, please complete this order form and return it to the church (office or offering plate) 
with your payment by December 8th. The suggested donation is $12 per plant.  Following 
Christmas Services, poinsettias will be delivered to our members who are homebound, 
members who are over age 85, and those who recently suffered a loss.  If you would enjoy 
delivering your plant yourself, please indicate below to whom you will be taking it. 

Given by:  ___________________________________________________________________________ 

Check one:  ___ In celebration of:  _______________________________________________________ 

___ In memory of:  __________________________________________________________ 

___ In honor of:   ___________________________________________________________ 

What would you like to happen to your plants? 

___ I want to take the plant home with me 

___ I will deliver the plant (to whom?  __________________________________________________)  

___ I want someone else to deliver it (to an elder, homebound, other) 

Total amount enclosed: $ ___________________ 

IN THIS ISSUE  
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Donate Supplies for Church World Service 
Kits 

Please help us collect supplies!   This is an annual mission of PDCC and 

with the help of our congregation, we have increased the number of kits 

processed each year.  These kits are sent to areas around the world where 

natural disasters have occurred.  Please add these items to your 

shopping lists and leave them in boxes provided in Fellowship Hall.  

We have found these items in Job Lot, Wal-Mart and Dollar Tree.  Thank 

you for your help in making another successful year providing kits for 

Church World Service’s world-wide mission. 

Supplies needed 

Hygiene Kit 

• Wash cloth 
• Wide-tooth comb 
• Fingernail or toenail clipper 
• Bath-size bar of soap in wrapper 
• Toothbrush in original package 
• Ten standard size band-aids 

School Kit 

• Rounded tip scissors 
• 70-count spiral notebooks  
• 12-inch ruler 
• Hand-held pencil sharpener 
• Large eraser 
• Six pencils 
• 24-pack crayons  

We also need handmade 

cotton bags w/cloth 

handles for School Kits.  

Sally Bradley has the 

pattern.  

 
 

Submitted by Judy Healy 

 

Once a Month Singers  

We have a somewhat animated group who 

sing with the family service the 4th week of 

each month (Next up is 11/24.) You do not 

need to read music, just enjoy singing 

together and show it. I email you videos and music/lyrics of all 

the pieces ahead of time so you can practice. We rehearse just 

once at 9 AM before the family service. Feel free to try us out. 

Contact jane.stabile@ outlook.com or 508 395-1172. 



4 

Church Family Life Events 

Please send any events in which you are involved that would appeal to PDCCers to jane.stabile@ outlook.com 

for listing in the E-Light. 

 

NEW Fri. 11/22 @ 7PM & Sun. 11/24 @ 3PM. 

Working: A Musical Direction by Rachael Hanauer, 

Music direction by Nathaniel Baker.  URI Lyric Stage 

Workshop. Tickets events.uri.edu 

NEW Sat. 11/23 @ 10-4 & Sun. 11/24 @ 11–3. 

Rhode Island Christmas Festival. West Warwick 

Civic Center, 100 Factory St., West Warwick. Music, 

entertainment, food, Santa, family parade, little 

Miss & Mr. Christmas Pageant and shopping. 

visitrhodeisland.com/event/rhode-island-christmas-

festival/100164/ 

Sat. 11/23 at 9 AM St. Francis Yearly Bazaar at 

Grennen Hall of St. Francis of Assisi Parish, 114 High 

St., South Kingstown. with over 20 vendors, silent 

auction, raffles and café! Get there early before the 

homemade meatballs run out.  

Sat. 11/23 at 5 – 10 PM Pump House 2nd Annual 

Fundraiser Auction, 1464 Kingstown Rd., 

Wakefield, RI with full bar, free food & passed hors 

d’oeuvres, raw bar, and live music with Joe Parillo. 

($30 Auction only.) Auction hosted by Poppy 

Champlin. After party music by Take It to the Bridge 

($50 both.) pumphousemusicworks.com/event-

calendar 

Sat. 11/23 at 6:30 PM “How Good People Can 

Do More Good” by Ray Rickman a talk at the First 

Unitarian Church, 1 Benevolent St., Providence. 

Guests may attend a free Parish Supper at 5 PM. 

Free by invitation only by RSVPing at 

https://form.jotform.com/230806392011143 

Thurs. 11/28 at 1 PM –  3rd Annual “Stray Dog” 

Thanksgiving Dinner at St. Peter’s by-the-Sea, 72 

Central St., Narragansett is a fun, casual celebration 

for anyone w/o plans OR looking for an enjoyable 

alternative plan for the day. “Stray Dog” simply 

refers to those who are looking for a home cooked 

meal for the holiday and/or if you care to make a 

donation it will go to the Animal Rescue of RI. 

Please let them know you will be attending at:  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdnAK

893mPS_U95ZzqraIu-R6zmhs6Uw0rvxA-

Cl_8JWKTbqQ/viewform?pli=1 

NEW Sun. 12/8, 5:30 PM Singles 60+ Supper Club 

at the Coast Guard House. Reservations are a must 

at 401 789-0268. 

NEW 11/29 – 1/4/25 Roger Williams Zoo Holiday 

Lights Spectacular with 40 acres of dazzling light 

displays featuring over 2 million lights! Purchase 

tickets on line $12 – 14 at rwpzoo.org/holidaylights/ 

NEW 11/27 – 12/6 Newport Nutcracker at 

Rosecliff, at Rosecliff Mansion, Newport. During the 

first act of the ballet, the audience follows the 

characters from room to room. Limited seating is 

available. Act 2 takes place in the Grand Ballroom 

where all guests have reserved seating. $145-240 PP. 

https://newportcontemporaryballet.my.salesforce-

sites.com/ticket#/events/a0UPD0000061H9q2AE 

NEW 11/29 at 8 PM Trans-Siberian Orchestra 

Tribute at the Stadium Theater, 28 Monument Sq., 

Woonsocket. Using traditional holiday carols and 

songs set to rock, blues, and gospel music this show 

tells the tale of a real Christmas story; a story of 

Christmas wishes being answered. $23 – 38 Listen at: 

https://www.stadiumtheatre.com/events/trans-

siberian-orchestra-tribute-ornament 

NEW 12/29 & 12/30 Warren Holiday Festival on 

Water. 7 Baker St., Warren RI. features magic shows, 

fire spinners, music, marching bands, vocal 

ensembles, trolley rides & more. 

https://warrenholidayfestival.org/ 

NEW Sun. 12/1 at 4 PM, “How to Eat at Least 7 

Fish in One Sitting” at the United Theater, 5 Canal 

St., Westerly, RI. Guest chefs include: Renee 

Toupance, Justin Curneal and Andrew Brooks. Learn 

the history and cultural significance followed by a 

tasting and raising a glass. $42 PP. 

https://unitedtheatre.org/shows/the-united-table-

how-to-eat-at-least-seven-fish-in-one-sitting/ 

NEW Wed. 12/4, 5 -9 PM Holiday Stroll & 

Luminaria in Westerly/Pawcatuck with shopping 

with streets illumined with luminaria with hot 

chocolate & cookie. Rain or shine. 

https://www.oceanchamber.org/events/details/27th-

annual-holiday-stroll-luminaria-36933 

NEW 12/5 – 12/ 8 Festival of Lights Celebration in 

Wickford Village with tree lighting on Thurs., Santa 

arrives daily by boat, horse drawn hayrides w/Santa, 

Elf parade on Sat. See more at: 

https://www.visitrhodeisland.com/event/39th-

annual-wickford-festival-of-lights/101644/ 

https://events.uri.edu/
https://www.visitrhodeisland.com/event/rhode-island-christmas-festival/100164/
https://www.visitrhodeisland.com/event/rhode-island-christmas-festival/100164/
https://www.pumphousemusicworks.com/event-calendar/2024/11/23/pump-house-2nd-annual-fundraiser-auction
https://www.pumphousemusicworks.com/event-calendar/2024/11/23/pump-house-2nd-annual-fundraiser-auction
https://form.jotform.com/230806392011143
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdnAK893mPS_U95ZzqraIu-R6zmhs6Uw0rvxA-Cl_8JWKTbqQ/viewform?pli=1
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdnAK893mPS_U95ZzqraIu-R6zmhs6Uw0rvxA-Cl_8JWKTbqQ/viewform?pli=1
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdnAK893mPS_U95ZzqraIu-R6zmhs6Uw0rvxA-Cl_8JWKTbqQ/viewform?pli=1
https://www.rwpzoo.org/holidaylights/
https://newportcontemporaryballet.my.salesforce-sites.com/ticket%23/events/a0UPD0000061H9q2AE
https://newportcontemporaryballet.my.salesforce-sites.com/ticket%23/events/a0UPD0000061H9q2AE
https://warrenholidayfestival.org/
https://unitedtheatre.org/shows/the-united-table-how-to-eat-at-least-seven-fish-in-one-sitting/
https://unitedtheatre.org/shows/the-united-table-how-to-eat-at-least-seven-fish-in-one-sitting/
https://www.oceanchamber.org/events/details/27th-annual-holiday-stroll-luminaria-36933
https://www.oceanchamber.org/events/details/27th-annual-holiday-stroll-luminaria-36933
https://www.visitrhodeisland.com/event/39th-annual-wickford-festival-of-lights/101644/
https://www.visitrhodeisland.com/event/39th-annual-wickford-festival-of-lights/101644/
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Christmas Bazaar Preparations

White Elephants 

We will continue elf work in the cellar! We are 

nowhere near ready so have added additional work 

dates. Please come! 

NEW Fri. 11/22 from 10 AM to 12 PM 

NEW Mon. 11/25 from 2:30 to 4:30 PM 

Tuesday 11/26 from 10 AM to 12 PM 

Sun. 12/1 - ALL ABLE BODIED PDCCers (yes, 

children too) are asked to help set up tables on the 

2nd floor and bring up boxes as soon as possible 

after church. 

Mon. 12/2 from 2 to 4 PM 

Tues 12/3, Wed 12/4, Thurs 12/5 @ 10 AM to 12 PM. 

Sat. 12/7 Workers to staff our 4 rooms. 

1st session from 8:45 to 11:45 AM 

2nd session 11:45 to 2:45 PM 

3rd session from 1:30 to 4:30 PM to clean up. 

Looking forward to your continued support in this 

huge endeavor. Don't forget - we also have lots of 

fun. Info & sign up with jane.stabile@outlook.com 

Info.  jane.stabile@ outlook.com or 508 395-1172 

Raffle Baskets Thank You!!!! 

Donations from our congregation have filled more 

than 20 baskets! We truly 

appreciate our church family. 

This has been a banner year 

for donations.   Please join us 

at the Christmas Bazaar to 

purchase your raffle tickets. 

All proceeds from the raffle 

support the operations and missions of PDCC.   

We want to extend our special thanks to PDCC 

Committees for sponsoring the following:  

• Church Family Life - Sweet Delights 

• Deacons - Holiday Cheer 

• Christian Education - Play Time 

• Stewardship - Happy New Year 

• Missions - A Night at the Movies 

• Music - Tea for Two 

• Property Management - Tool Time 

• The Prayer Team - Comfort 

Thank you from Maria Cassaday and the basket 

makers. 

Calling All Bakers & Soup Makers! 

COOKIE TRAIL: We use dozens of cookies for 

the Cookie Stroll. Cookies need to fit in the 

decorated coffee cans, so your donation of 2 dozen 

or more of a favorite small holiday cookie is greatly 

appre-ciated. Please *note if contains NUTS * 

Contact Priscilla Archambault 401-595-9650 with 

questions. 

BAKE SALE: Let's also fill the bake sale table 

with quick breads, yeast breads, cakes, muffins, 

coffee cakes, biscotti, candies, coated pretzels, 

granola or snack mixes. All homemade goodies are 

best sellers. The Jams and Jellies will also be for sale 

at this table. 

Please label all cookies or baked goods for “BAZAAR” 

and note *if contain NUTS*. 

DROP OFF Food items can be dropped off at the 

church in the hall outside fellowship hall on Friday 

12/6/24 between 11am and 7pm. Contact Lynn 

McCall 401-742-3949 with questions. 

SOUP: Our lunchtime hot homemade soup is 

another Bazaar favorite. Soup makers are needed to 

donate their specialty. Contact Christine Grevstad 

401-284-6483 with any questions. 

Sign up sheets for Cookie Trail, Bake Sale and 

Soup donations are available in fellowship hall. 

THANK YOU!! 

Save Coffee Cans for Cookies 

The very popular Cookie Stroll returns 

for the Christmas Bazaar!. In the past 

we have sold as many as 100 cans of 

homemade cookies. We need as many 

one-pound coffee cans (with lids) as 

possible.  So, drink up and bring us your empties! 

Empty cans with lids may be left on a counter in the 

kitchen. 

 

Bazaar Greens, next page   
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Almost Prune Time… 

Prune Nov 30-Dec 1. Those in the 

               know have waited to prune their 

           evergreens that the Greens Gang 

magically turns into beautiful wreaths and 

arrangements. Drop greens off at the church 

side door (Church Street overhang near 

Fellowship Hall) on December 1. 

Join the Greens Gang 

Join the Greens Gang and help make beautiful 

wreaths and centerpieces for our Christmas 

Bazaar. Just stop in anytime during our 

WORKSHOP hours and let your creative juices 

flow! No experience necessary…just dress 

warm and bring clippers/gloves if you have 

them. 

SET UP** Sunday Dec 1st after coffee hour 

12:00 noon-1:00pm 

WORKSHOP OPEN & WORKING 

• Monday Dec 2nd  9am – 4pm 

• Tuesday Dec 3rd 9am – 4pm and 

6:00pm-8:00pm 

• Wednesday Dec 4th  9am – 4pm and 

6pm – 8pm 

• Thursday Dec 5th 9am-2pm 

CLEANUP** Thursday Dec 5th 2pm – 4pm 

WORKSHOP CLOSED Friday Dec 6th  as we 

complete Bazaar display 

**note that we can use a few extra hands for 

SETUP/CLEANUP of floors, tables, and 

supplies 

Hope to see old and new friends at the 

WORKSHOPS! It’s a fun time together! 

Questions: please reach out to Linda 

Redmond, Cindy Fish, or Jeanette Gamache 

 

Social Justice in Action  

For THIS WEEK’S list of events 

and opportunities, check out the 

Social Justice Committee info on 

the Missions or Groups section of 

our PDCC website.  

Submitted by Joanne Haynes 

Ways to Show Thanks at 
Thanksgiving  

St. Peter’s by-the-Sea Community Market is 

hosting a food distribution on Sun. 11/24 to 

provide all the food necessary for a family to 

prepare a Thanksgiving dinner. They need 

monetary donations to provide turkeys which 

cannot be donated. We can write checks (made out 

to St. Peter’s by-the-Sea) and send a it with 

Community Market in the menu line to 72 Central 

St., Narragansett, RI. Or donate online at 

https://giving.servantkeeper.com/stpetersbythesea?

mc_cid=21d6615e2a&mc_eid=44356b4e75 

The Johnny Cake Center for Hope reports that 

thanks to generous donations they have 

Thanksgiving covered but request donations of 

high demand items: cereal, seasonings, soups and 

snacks. Drop off any day, at any time, in the blue 

bins on their front porch at 22 Kersey Rd., Peace 

Dale. 

Thanks for sharing your time, treasure and talents. 

Have a blessed Thanksgiving! 

Gratitude Tree is Up 

The tags are up and ready for picking! 

If you weren’t lucky enough 

to grab a tag or two last 

Sunday, please don’t fret as 

there are many more tags 

on our Gratitude Tree to be 

had.   

Please remember to bring 

your unwrapped gifts and gift cards back before 

December 8th.  All to benefit our local children in 

need for the holiday.   

Gift cards to: Marshall’s, Amazon, Visa/MasterCard, 

Walmart, CVS and Wakefield Mall Retailer. See Deb 

Shaw at the RaiseRight table on Sundays, 

where she will have many of these gift cards. 

You may bring unwrapped gifts to the church and 

hand them to Gabby or place them in the red box 

outside the church office. 

If you wish, you may send a check made out to 

PDCC and in the memo section write: “Gratitude 

Tree”. We will purchase a gift for you with this 

money. 

Questions: call/text Gabby at: 401-932-8350  

https://www.peacedalechurch.org/social-justice
https://giving.servantkeeper.com/stpetersbythesea?mc_cid=21d6615e2a&mc_eid=44356b4e75
https://giving.servantkeeper.com/stpetersbythesea?mc_cid=21d6615e2a&mc_eid=44356b4e75
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November Mission of the Month: 
UCC Hurricane 2024 Relief 

Appeal 

The National Ministries of the United Church of 

Christ has a long history of supporting communities 

as they recover from disaster and their plight fades 

from the headlines. Your support of this appeal will 

ensure that communities are supported and 

accompanied for years as they rebuild. 

On October 9th, 2024, Hurricane Milton landed on 

Florida’s west coast, less than two weeks after 

Hurricane Helene devastated the region in Florida’s 

Big Bend region, Georgia, western South Carolina, 

western North Carolina, and eastern Tennessee. 

Many people perished, roads were washed away, 

and several communities have been devastated by 

both tornados and flooding. 

The Global HOPE team continues to be in 

communication with the Southeast, Southern, and 

Florida Conference staff, ecumenical partners in 

disaster recovery, and response coordination calls 

with the national network of voluntary 

organizations active in disasters (VOAD). 

Several UCC churches throughout the affected  

region have suffered extensive damage to their 

church buildings and surrounding communities. As 

the full impact of both storms continues to become 

realized, the Global HOPE team is helping to 

connect victims of the storm’s devastation with 

immediate resources as well as preparing to 

support long-term recovery efforts. 

Thank you for your assistance in helping families 

and communities who are in great need in the 

aftermath of these hurricanes. Your heartfelt 

support will make a difference.  

For additional information, see the UCC website at 

https://www.ucc.org/what-we-do/wider-church-

ministries/global-hope/disaster/ 

PDCC supports the UCC Hurricane Relief Fund as 

our November Mission of the Month. You may 

donate by 1) placing your gift in the Missions 

basket during Sunday service, 2) sending a check to 

the church office @ 261 Columbia Street, Peace 

Dale, RI 02879, Checks should be made out to 

PDCC with “Hurricane Relief” in the memo line 

or 3) clicking the Give now button here to donate 

online (peacedalechurch.org/ways-to-give).  

Stewardship and Thankfulness 
for God’s Gift of Creation 

From a Christian perspective, the idea of 

stewardship is rooted in the belief that God 

entrusted humanity with the care of His creation. 

This responsibility is often drawn from Genesis 

1:26-28, where humans are given the charge to 

“rule over” the earth, which implies a duty of care 

and management, not exploitation. 

In the context of climate change, this stewardship 

could be interpreted as a call to protect and 

preserve the environment as an act of obedience 

and love for God's creation. The impact of climate 

change—such as the loss of biodiversity, natural 

disasters, and threats to food and water sources—

affects the most vulnerable populations. This aligns 

with the broader Christian call to love one's 

neighbor and seek justice, particularly for the 

marginalized. 

Engaging in efforts to mitigate climate change can 

be seen as a way to honor God's work, ensuring 

that the world remains sustainable and fruitful for 

future generations. 

We must adapt to the extremes we can no longer 

avoid, but we must also transition quickly away 

from dirty, polluting energy sources. If we don’t, the 

coming changes may be too great for us to adapt 

to.  

Each of us can contribute to climate mitigation 

in our daily lives. We can all do our part by 

switching to an electric vehicle, installing roof-top 

solar, making our home more energy efficient, 

electrifying our appliances, and even considering 

changes to what we eat and how we commute. 

Even more powerfully, these actions can start 

conversations that make change contagious – with 

friends or family, or in our workplaces, schools, or 

communities. 

Give now 

 

https://www.ucc.org/what-we-do/wider-church-ministries/global-hope/disaster/
https://www.ucc.org/what-we-do/wider-church-ministries/global-hope/disaster/
https://www.peacedalechurch.org/ways-to-give
https://www.peacedalechurch.org/ways-to-give
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Music Academy 

Peace Dale Congregational Church offers a Music Academy and 

Scholarship program to help students of all ages to begin, enhance, or 

fine-tune musical aspirations. We currently 

offer lessons in piano and voice with instructor 

Meera Mennillo. 

Meera is an enthusiastic, lively teacher who 

instills the love of music in her students. Her 

lessons are fun, engaging and tailored to the 

specific needs of the student. She teaches both 

contemporary and classical styles and advises 

in both performance and songwriting. 

meeramennillo@ gmail.com 

(401) 430-5336       Fee: $40.00/hour 

Tabitha’s Closet in Swing for Winter 

Open Saturdays 9:30am–12:30pm. Tabitha's Closet, PDCC's 

clothing ministry, offers new and gently-used clothing for 

affordable suggested donations. Get what you need, pay what 

you can.  

Donations. We are accepting FALL & WINTER clothing. We 

ask that donations be laundered and delivered in a clean bag, as 

we don’t have a washer/dryer. See peacedalechurch.org for a list 

of what we do and do not accept. 

Volunteer!! We would love more voulnteers! If you would 

like to help sort clothes, staff this effort, or do marketing, please 

contact gsfaucher@ gmail.com or lynnehandayan@ gmail.com. 

https://www.peacedalechurch.org/tabithas-closet
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Youth Connect on Sundays 

All high school through preschool students are invited to join us for Youth Connect on Sunday mornings. We 

gather in the sanctuary with our families at 10 am for the beginning of the worship service and then head to 

Youth Connect. 
 

Family Worship Services – 11/24 & 12/22 

In November and December, we will explore two of the big Bible stories… 

Youth Corner 
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Gift Cards with a Kick 

 

You get a card for the 

full amount and every 

retailer gives money back to the church for the 

money you spend.   

Use RaiseRight to buy gift cards for teachers, 

service providers, and family. 

Use RaiseRight to buy cards for your own 

personal shopping of groceries, etc. Remember 

your reusable bags and gift cards in your everyday 

shopping trips. 

➢ RaiseRight (formerly SCRIP) table sales are 

available on Sundays in Fellowship Hall 

after worship. 

➢ Cards in stock include: 

Belmont ($25 & $100), Dave’s ($100), Shaw’s 

($25 & $100), Stop & Shop ($25 & $100), CVS 

($25), Walgreen’s ($25), Amazon ($25 & $100), 

Applebee’s ($25), Brickley’s Ice Cream ($20), 

Dunkin’ ($10 & $25), Marshall’s ($25), Matunuck 

Oyster Bar ($50), Old Mountain Lanes ($25), 

Panera ($10 & $25), Starbucks ($10 & $25), 

Walmart ($25).  

Questions? Contact Deb Shaw at dkshaw5@ cox.net 

or stop by the table on Sunday after worship. 

 

 

Prayer Matters 

To build fellowship and 

make full use of the 

congregational power of 

prayer, we offer this Prayer 

Matters space to allow 

members of our community to lift up their names 

and requests for prayer.  This adds to the 

opportunities for congregants to lift up their 

prayers during Sunday service, and to request the 

care of the Prayer Circle that gathers every Tuesday 

morning or of our Called to Care ministry.   

How to share your prayer 

You may choose to use all or any combination of: 

Joys & Concerns on Sunday morning, Prayer Circle 

ministry, Called to Care ministry, and the new 

Prayer Matters section of the newsletter. 

• To lift up your prayer during Sunday Service, 

simply raise your hand, voice your joy or 

concern and then say, “this is my prayer”; the 

congregation responds “this is our prayer”. 

Prayer requests made during Sunday service 

are shared aloud with those in attendance. 

• To request the care of Prayer Circle, submit 

the online form or call the church office at 

(401) 789-7313. These requests are shared only 

with members of this group. 

• To request the support of our Called to Care 

ministry team, call the church office at (401) 

789-7313 or submit the online form. These 

requests are shared only with members of this 

group. 

• To request your prayer be included in the E-

Light newsletter, send email to 

office@peacedalechurch.org or call the church 

office at (401) 789-7313 (leave message for 

MaryLou). 
 

Shalom, Pastor Fred 
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